


 
 
 
February 25, 2013 

 

Madison Landmarks Commission Application 

c/o Ms. Amy Scanlon, Secretary of the Landmarks Commission 

Department of Planning and Community & Economic Development 

Madison Municipal Building 

215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd., Suite LL-100 

Madison, WI 53703 

 

Dear City of Madison Landmarks Commission,  

Please accept the enclosed Madison Landmarks Commission Application and supporting materials.  It 

is our intent that upon review by the Commission and its acceptance that we be granted a Certificate 

of Appropriateness for the adaptive reuse project currently being proposed for Holy Redeemer 

School (Lumen House) located at 144 W. Johnson Street, Madison, Wisconsin 53703.  We look 

forward to being included on your agenda, for review and approval, for your meeting dated March 

11, 2013. 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have. 

Sincerely, 

InSite Consulting Architects 

 

Stephen E. Mar-Pohl, AIA, NCARB 

President 

 

 



 
 
 
February 25, 2013 

Holy Redeemer School Adaptive Reuse Project – Lumen House 

 

Brief Narrative Description of the Holy Redeemer School Adaptive Reuse Project – Lumen House 

This Project includes the adaptive reuse of the 1892 Holy Redeemer School to provide new student 

housing.  The project includes the extensive restoration of the existing building and a new addition to 

the west (historic back) of the school.   

All work on the exterior of the original structure will focus on the long-term restoration of the historic 

building fabric including the wood cornices, decorative scroll work, brick and stone masonry and 

historic windows.  

The new construction, an addition to the west, will accommodate a new egress stair, entry lobby and 

elevator, along with other program support elements.   

The addition is configured in plan and mass to be sympathetic to the original building by minimizing 

its mass and forms and by matching window sizes, configurations, and rhythm. 

The existing structure was designed in the Romanesque Revival style.  The new architectural addition 

will be designed and executed with the basic principles of the Romanesque Revival style in general 

and the historic structure specifically. 

While new construction will include current allowable construction types, the architectural details 

will be executed in a manner that works in concert with the historic structure: 

 Relief in the mass of the new façade to compliment the relief in the historic façades. 

 Brick and stone coursing will match the original coursing. 

 Flat and round arches will be articulated with brick and/or stone including new keystones. 

 

 




































